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February 2021
Dear Sway Residents
I am really very grateful to Roz and the team getting this month’s version of Sway News out into community packed with useful information at this stage in the pandemic.   THANK YOU! Thank you to St Luke’s Church Council too for sponsoring the printing and to all the volunteers and businesses who support Sway News. 
St Luke’s Church is still open DAILY for visits and people to light a candle.  The FOOD BANK collection point is OPEN and just inside the main doors on the right-hand side.  Worship Services (except funerals and weddings) have all moved online for the time being.  Check out our website www.stlukeschurch.org.uk for the latest information and events using our livestreaming facilities.  
Right now, if we have lots of time we are need the gifts of patience and creativity to use that time.  If we are super busy working or/and home-schooling, we need the gifts of strength and peace.  The Lord offers them all – through Jesus. There is an invitation from Jesus to “ask, and it will be given to you; search and you will find, knock and the door will be opened to you.” (Matthew 7:7) What an invitation! 
Love Vicar Jane   
PS If you are interested in finding out more about the Christmas faith see:
www.alpha.org
www.christianityexplored.org


image1.jpeg




